
Liberty High School’s Class of 2022 

is invited to attend 

Redhawk Rally 

January 29, 2018 

6:00pm in the Auditorium 

~ Come to the Course Fair, we have answers to your questions ~ 
 

What are the requirements for me to graduate?    

How do I register for classes? 

What are my core classes? 

What types of Athletics can I participate in? 

What are my Fine Arts options?  

What AP and PAP classes are available to me?    

Which general electives can I choose from?  

What Foreign Languages can I sign up for? 

What is the CTE Center? 

Which classes have a pre-requisite? 

 

Counselors, Teachers, Coaches and Administrators will be present 


